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Euroquiz 

SEET is pleased to announce that registration for Euroquiz 2018 is now open!  

Euroquiz is an annual project for P6 pupils, which sees teams of four working together to broaden their knowledge of 

Europe and the wider world. We work alongside local authorities and schools to support the development of confident 

language learners and outward looking engaged citizens. Subjects covered include languages, history, geography, culture, 

and European affairs. Suggested resources are available free of charge.  

How to get involved: Any primary school can enter a team of P6 pupils. Register with your local organiser. Local Authority 

Heats take place across Scotland from January to March, with the winning teams from all areas going forward to the 

National Final in May. 

Find more information here: http://seet.org.uk/euroquiz/index.php 

Our World  

SEET’s annual film making project is back! But this year, it’s bigger, it’s better and it’s even had a little name change to 

freshen things up! We are happy to announce the launch of: Our World.  

Our World will continue the work of Our Europe, but with more of an emphasis on the themes and issues surrounding 

Global Citizenship. The project welcomes the use of any world languages, in relation to the themes: 

- Migration and Welcome  

- Travel and Leisure  

- Trade 

As always, the project is open to any team of 4 S3 – S6 pupils who wish to participate. To sign up a team just click here: 

https://ourworldproject.wufoo.co.uk/forms/z1fa1wdl0fdqs2a/.  

If you’d like to arrange for SEET staff to come to your school and run an introductory session just get in touch and let us 

know. 
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